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Hi all!  What a year itôs been so far! I hope you are all doing 
well during these challenging times and are starting to get back 
some type of normalcy.        
  
I want to thank all of our board of directors, executive 
committee and volunteers for your continued service and 
support to the membership. We have a number of new 
volunteers this year and Iôm excited to see how they will promote 
the Appraisal Institute and the chapter professionals.  
  
Although we had to postpone some educational offerings in 
March and April due to the COVID-19 pandemic, we have been 
able to reschedule them to later this Summer and Fall.  As of 
now, all scheduled educational offerings are moving forward as 
planned. Please check out the updated Ohio Chapter Education 
Schedule included in this newsletter. I want to thank you all for 
continuing to choose the Ohio Chapter of the Appraisal Institute 
to serve your educational needs.  
  
With the current social distancing requirements, the chapter has had to be a little more creative in figuring out 
ways to stay connected with members. One of the ways we have done this is by offering a Market Conditions 
Amid the COVID-19 Pandemic webinar. We held a commercial and a residential panel discussion in May and 
had knowledgeable brokers from each discuss what they have been seeing in their various markets and industry 
sectors. Both webinars were well attended, and participants were provided with great insight to help them with 
their appraisal work. With the ever-changing impact the pandemic has had on the real estate market, we have 
decided to continue to offer these webinars. These are free webinars for the members, and I encourage you to 
participate. If there are any specific topics you would like to see addressed, please let us know. The following 
are the dates for the upcoming webinars:  
 
¶  Residential ï July 16, 2020 at 2:00pm 
¶  Commercial ï July 23, 2020 at 2:00pm 

 
Another way we are trying to stay connected is by offering a Virtual Candidates Cocktail Hour. This event will be 
held on June 25, 2020 at 4:00pm. The Candidate Guidance Chair, Lisa Meinczinger, SRA, AI-RRS, and the 
Candidate Chair, Lisa Cotten, will be holding a virtual social for candidates to ask questions that they may have 
regarding the candidate process. Topics that will be discussed include scholarships, experience review, 
comprehension exam, educational offering, etc. I encourage all candidates to attend.  
  
The Economic Seminar Committee is hard at work lining up speakers and sponsors for the 
43rd Annual Economic Seminar. This yearôs seminar is scheduled for December 11, 2020 and will be held at The 
Exchange at Bridge Park ï Dublin again.   
 
 
Continued on page 3 
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I am optimistic that the second half of the year will be better than the first half and we will all 
be able to get back to business as usual. We will continue to keep the membership updated 
if any changes occur.    
  
As always, if you are interested in getting more involved in the chapter or would like more 
information about events or education, please email me at: 
shannon@laynereappraisals.com.    
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
Shannon L. Weaver, MAI 
2020 PresidentðOhio Chapter Appraisal Institute 
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